Minutes from the Chattahoochee Valley Libraries Meeting 
Thursday, October 15, 2020 – 5:30 pm 
Via GoToMeeting 
(an electronic meeting is allowed per OCGA 50-14-1(g)) 

In Attendance:
Kelli Dixon, Acting Chair
Jenny Boling
Donovan Granville
Todd Robinson

Also in Attendance:
Alan Harkness, Director, CVL
Felecia Malave, Admin Assis. to the Director
Gabriel Lundeen, Deputy Director

Acting Chair Kelli Dixon called the meeting to order at 5:35 pm. 

Ms. Dixon asked for a motion to approved the minutes from the May 13, 2020 meeting. Donovan Granville moved to approve the minutes as corrected, Todd Robinson seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously by those in attendance. Jenny Boling moved to approve the minutes from the June 23, 2020 called meeting. Todd Robinson seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously by those in attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report – Director Alan Harkness reports everything is on track for the year. The outstanding bills are expected to be paid soon. So far there has been no loss of funding from the county funding agents. 

Director’s Report – Director Harkness reports the Columbus Public Library was closed on Oct. 15 due to a security guard testing positive for Covid-19. The branch has had an enhanced cleaning and those who had contact with the individual have been sent home to quarantine. All branches except the Parks Memorial Public Library have reopened for browsing in the library. Parks Memorial will be opening to phase 2A (computer usage) soon, due to increases in cases in Stewart Co. Staff Day will have changes this year, pending the vote later in the meeting, including virtual classes and multiple days. The topics this year will include Diversity and Unconscious Biases. 

New Business – 
· Proposed System Closure Dates through FY’22 – Todd Robinson moved to approve the proposed system closure dates through FY ’22. Jenny Boling seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously by those in attendance. 
· Flexibility to adjust Staff Day 2021 schedule – Todd Robinson moved to approve the flexibility to adjust Staff Day 2021, which is temporarily scheduled for February 15, 16, 22 & 23. Donovan Granville seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously by those in attendance. 

County Library Trustee Report
· Cusseta-Chattahoochee County – Kelli Dixon says the branch is getting ready to move to the temporary building for construction to begin. She recently took her daughter to the branch and she was able to use the 3D printer. The library had several people in the branch using the computers. 
· Marion County – No report
· Muscogee County – Donovan commented on the 24 hour libraries and how they have been used.
· Stewart County – The branch will be opening soon for computer usage, currently only open for curbside service, but it is going well. 

The next meeting will be January 21, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned at 6:07 pm. 

